Joint Communique #10
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team
June 13, 2024

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on June 13, 2024. The team members addressed:

Reclassification Requests

The team reviewed the reclassification applications and came to consensus. Official notification will
be provided to the applicants by July 1, 2024.

Reclassification training will be scheduled during the 24/25 school year for member education prior to
the next application deadline.

Library Media Assistant Job Descriptions

The team reviewed recommendations of the three LMA job descriptions (Elementary, Secondary and
Alternative Education) and came to a consensus. Informational meeting will be held to review the
updates.

Sunshine Articles

The team reviewed the articles that are sunshined for the 2024/2025 negotiations.

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on July 11 & 12,
2024.
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